
Construction Activities - Permanent Closures

May 26, 2017

Thank you for your interest in the Grant Road Improvement Project Phase 2.
 
As a part of the improvement project, Los Altos Avenue and Second Avenue,
south of Grant Road, will be permanently closed. (See map below) The
contractor has scheduled the closure of  Los Altos Avenue for Tuesday, May 30. 
Second Avenue will be permanently closed on Monday, June 5. Access for
residences will be maintained from Third Avenue, Flores Drive and First Avenue.

On Wednesday, May 31 , Markham Contracting will switch power to temporary
traffic signals at the First Avenue/Grant Road intersection. During this work, Tucson
Police will be onsite to direct traffic through the area. Please expect
slight delays.

The traveling public can expect delays when driving in this work area. Please
obey all traffic control signs and watch for construction personnel and
equipment in the work zone. 

We look forward to working with you throughout the project, and encourage any
feedback. The Project Team is dedicated to delivering a beneficial project for the entire
region, on behalf of the City of Tucson and the RTA. If you have any additional
questions or comments, please call the Grant Road Information line at (520) 624-4727
or email information@grantroad.info. 



Sincerely,

Grant Road Phase 2 Project Team 

Visit www.grantroad.info or email information@grantroad.info for more
information. 

STAY CONNECTED:

http://www.grantroad.info
mailto:information@grantroad.info
https://twitter.com/Tucson_DOT

